

Membership Meeting

SWNA-knox.org

MONDAY JANUARY 23rd - 7PM WOODLAWN CHRISTIAN CHURCH

Join your neighbors – share good food, lively conversation, and learn more about happenings in South Knoxville.



January is SWNA Membership Outreach

Come to this meeting to hear about neighborhood and South Knoxville updates from our City Council representative, interact with our KPD liaison, and hear about exciting activities and projects in which SWNA is currently involved. There will also be time to voice your opinion about future speakers and programs for the group. Be a part of planning future projects that interest you. All are welcome to attend. **Bring a friend!**

Galbraith School has New Owners



The old Galbraith Elementary School recently underwent a change of ownership. The new owners and developer will share plans with the neighborhood before they are presented to the city. The proposed development will provide 75 dwelling units and space for community gardens accessible to the neighborhood! Come learn more and have an opportunity to ask questions.

Soup's On... for a repeat performance!

Soup was such a hit at our November meeting that we're doing it again! Come hungry and enjoy a hearty bowl comfort food - soup and fixings. We'll also have vegetarian and vegan options.



Association Annual Dues: Individual membership: \$10.00, Family membership: \$15.00, Seniors (over age 60): \$5.00, Business Member: \$50.00. Visit our website [swna-Knox.org] to download a membership form or pay dues online OR, come to our January meeting and pay in person! We can now accept credit cards.

If you have new neighbors or, you have moved to our neighborhood recently, SWNA has welcome bags full of information about SWNA and South Knoxville - come to the meeting or send an email to info@swna-knox.org.

Visit our website: SWNA-Knox.org - Like our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/SWNA.knox/